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The notice below is intended for posting within your organization, to notify owners of lots 
within Ridgewood Cemetery of the association’s annual business meeting.  All lot owners are 
members of the association and eligible to participate.  The association bylaws specify:   
“Notice of all members’ meetings … shall be given … by sending notices to all churches and 
the Town Clerk.”


NOTICE


RIDGEWOOD CEMETERY ASSOCIATION


The annual meeting of members of Ridgewood Cemetery Association will be held:

	 	 Tuesday May 7, 2024, at 9:00AM

	 	 Ridgewood Cemetery – 177 Salem Street – North Andover


Items of business to be considered include:

• Review of annual auditor’s statement of the association’s finances.

• Election of Trustees, Treasurer and Clerk for the following year


 

 Email is ridgewood.cemetery@verizon.net and the phone number is 978 682-5786. 


Respectfully,

Joseph M. Pelich

Joseph Pelich, President

Ridgewood Cemetery is a private non-profit organization
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